
Please Sign Up Now! 
 

The Billings Senior High School 
Class of 1965  

56-Year Reunion 

 
September 10-11, 2021 

 
Yes, we are trying again, and it is time to register! 

 
 

Here are the festivities we have tentatively planned: 
 
Friday Evening, September 10, 5:00 – 11:00 pm 
DanWalt Gardens, 720 Washington Street, Billings, MT 59101 
 
An evening with the people you have known and loved for 60 years (or longer). Cash bar 
(bring cash, credit cards not accepted). Cash food trucks. Music of the 50s and 60s. 
Dress: casual (orange and black preferred). 
 
Saturday Morning, September 11, 10:00 am  
First Methodist Church, 2800 4th Ave. North, bBillings, MT 59101 
 
A memorial service to remember and honor Senior High classmates who are no longer 
with us.   
Dress: casual. 
 
Saturday Evening, September 11, 5:00 – 11:00 pm 
Petroleum Club, DoubleTree Hotel, 27 North 27th Street, Billings, MT 59101 
(Park in the Park Two parking garage across the street from the hotel; the hotel will 
validate parking.) 



 
Another evening of friends, food (cost included in your registration fee), drinks (not 
included), fun, and nostalgia. Plus, the legendary Tom Blankenship and his Memory Lane 
Ramblers will return with our favorite tunes of the 50s and 60s.  
Dress: casual to dressy – whatever you want. 
 
Note: The DoubleTree Hotel is holding a block of rooms for reunion weekend at a 
reduced rate for BSHS reuniters. Reservations must be made before August 27 at  
406-252-7400. Be sure to indicate that you are a member of the BSHS Class of ’65 when 
you contact the hotel. 
 
Those are the plans so far. Of course, any and everyone is welcome (even encouraged!) 
to organize breakfasts, picnics, late-night rendezvous, golf outings, whatever.  
 
We have established a page on the class web site to keep everyone up to date on these 
plans. See 

http://www.billingssr65.com/ 
and click on “56-Year Reunion” in the menu on the left side of the home page.  
 
The cost for the reunion is a $50 per person (half of what it cost five years ago). Checks 
should be made out to Billings Senior High Class of '65 and mailed to Sharon Senechal 
Elliott, 1912 Spring Creek Road, Laurel, MT 59044-8857. A form is enclosed for your 
convenience. Please be sure to indicate the number of people attending and the names of 
those people as you would like them to appear on their name tags 
 
Many people felt that the last reunion was a landmark event. We hope you can come to 
this one! If you know of someone who might not have heard about the reunion, please 
contact them (FaceBook? Instagram? Telephone?) and/or let the reunion committee know 
their whereabouts, and we will contact them. This is shaping up to be another wonderful 
time. 

See you there! 
 
p.s. Please don’t let cost and distance keep you away. The reunion committee has 
resources, and several people have offered to provide housing for anyone who might be 
deterred by hotel costs in Billings. Let us know if you would like help. 
 

 
 We will be monitoring the Covid situation and 

will adjust our plans as needed. We will follow 
CDC recommendations in place at the time we 
hold the event. 


